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Agreement reached on downtown Pawnee City building
(KLZA)--Following many months of discussion concerning the Kobza Building in
downtown Pawnee City, an agreement has been reached.

Under the agreement, the building that last housed the Kobza Dental Clinic will
be given to the City, deeded to the Community Foundation. Dr. Travis Kobza will
pay the City $10-thousand now and another $10-thousand in 12 months.

The building located at 501 G Street, has had structural issues in recent years and
Kobza alleges the building may have been put at further risk by water used to
fight a downtown Pawnee City Fire in September 2015.

The City will pay expenses including insurance on the building until they
establish a use for the property.

The Pawnee City Council also voted not to purchase the Subway Building in

downtown Pawnee City. Steve Glenn offered to sell the building that was
damaged by fire in 2017 to the City for $15-thousand.
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